Sept 132024

Hello James Mowat Families,

The September newsletter is now available on our website. The direct link to the newsletter is here.

Students have been busy making bookmarks for our Indigo Love of Reading Adopt a School
Fundraiser partner store, Chapters St. Albert.

Next week we look forward to seeing lots of smiling faces at school photos on Sept 19 and 20.

Our first Parent Council and Parent Advisory Association meetings of the year are on Monday,
September 16" at 6:00pm in the library. These are the annual general meetings and elections for
executive positions will take place. We encourage all parents/guardians to attend.

Enjoy the weekend!

James Mowat Elementary
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